Wexford Family Liaison Council Meeting Notes — June 25, 2024
Hello Wexford Family Liaison Council,

In our Wexford Family Liaison Council meeting on Tuesday, June 25 we discussed Family Councils in Ontario. A
Family Councils Ontario document titled “Family Councils 101" was shared with the attendees. A copy of that
document has been attached for your information. In our upcoming meetings, we will be reviewing information
about Family Councils. That will include a review of the powers of a family council and the Residents’ Bill of
Rights.

Earlier this month, Wexford staff and the Family Liaison Council co-chairs met with a member of Family Councils
Ontario to discuss our admission process. Over the next few months, we will be meeting again as we look for

ways to improve the admission process.

On the resident’s gardening days at the beginning of June, they planted a large number of plants into planters
throughout the backyard garden. The backyard garden is always a nice place to have a visit with your resident.

Our next meeting will be on Tuesday, July 26 starting at 2 p.m. in person and via Zoom.

If you have any questions or comments, please contact us.



